
 

 

 

Recommendation Letter Form 
ASEAN-ROK Award for Excellence in Science, Technology and Innovation 2023 

ASEAN-ROK STI Pioneer 
 

1.1. Recommender’s Details   

Name  

Professional/Institution 
Affiliation  

 

Position  

Official Address    

Phone  

Email  

 

1.2. Applicant’s Details   

Applicant’s Name   

How long have you 
known the applicant and 
in what capacity? 

 

Please comment on the 
applicant’s most 
significant contributions 
to research in his/her 
field. 

 

Please comment on the 
applicant’s potential to 
make future long-term 
contributions in his/her 
field, especially in terms 
of facilitating cooperation 
between Korea and 
ASEAN.  

 

Additional comments 
concerning the 
applicant’s merit for this 
award 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

Declaration 
I hereby certify that the above information is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge and 

belief, and I vouch for the applicant’s qualification for the award rewarded by Minister of Science and 

ICT of ROK.         

 

Full name of the recommender: 

 

 

Signature of the recommender:  

 

Date :  

 

*For ASEAN-ROK STI Pioneer applicants, the recommendation should be from a professor or research 

collaborator working in a Korean institution who had worked with the applicant before on the 

applicant’s research area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation Letter Form 
ASEAN-ROK Award for Excellence in Science, Technology and Innovation 2023 

ASEAN Next Innovator 
 

1.3. Recommender’s Details   

Name  

Professional/Institution 
Affiliation  

 

Position  

Official Address    

Phone  

Email  

 

1.4. Applicant’s Details   

Applicant’s Name  

How long have you 
known the applicant and 
in what capacity? 

 

Please comment on the 
applicant’s most 
significant contributions 
to research in his/her 
field. 

 

Please comment on the 
applicant’s potential to 
make future long-term 
contributions in his/her 
field, especially in terms 
of facilitating cooperation 
between Korea and 
ASEAN. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

Additional comments 
concerning the 
applicant’s merit for this 
award 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Declaration 
I hereby certify that the above information is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge and 

belief, and I vouch for the applicant’s qualification for the award rewarded by the Minister of Science 

and ICT of ROK.         

 

Full name of the recommender: 

 

 

Signature of the recommender:  

 

Date :  

 

 

 


